
MPI advice on Fast-track Listed Project Application 
 

Application name Ahuriri Station 

Application number FTA 144 

Applicant Mana Ahuriri Holdings Limited Partnership 

Whether the application 
will be ineligible under 
Clause 18 of the FTA Bill 
 
 

 

Other authorisations that 
may be required from MPI 
 
 

 

Aquaculture settlement 
considerations 
 
 

There are no aquaculture settlement issues with this application. 

Fisheries settlement 
considerations 
 
 

There are no fisheries settlement issues with this application. 

Impacts of a project on 
Māori development and 
PSGE priorities 
 
 

 

Others Comments from Water Availability and Security team – 
- Stormwater and sediment management during and after 

construction phases need to be considered 
- With such a large new settlement, post-construction water 

services (drinking and waste water) needs to be considered. 
This is identified in the application. 

 

Disclaimer: This advice has been developed to support MfE advice to the independent Fast-track 
Projects Advisory Group and is not intended to provide comment on the merits or viability of the 
application. 
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